
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Stars Class, 

I am deeply saddened by the news of school closures but I want to wish you and your family a safe, 

happy and healthy few weeks ahead. We find ourselves in a unique situation and although it is vital 

that we continue to work hard in our Literacy, Maths and Science – take this time to learn many 

hands-on tasks such as gardening, telling the time, cooking and learning a new craft or skill.  

Other online learning platforms have been shared with you and there are some fantastic resources 

out there. We will continue to keep you notified on any changes and I send you all my best wishes.  

If you wish to contact me during this upcoming period, please do so on via the Google Classroom 

and I will do everything I can to support you.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Miss Bishop 

 


